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P.O. Box 8574, Station F
Atlanta, GA 30306

March 22, 1995

Marvin M. Mendonca
Senior Project Manager

Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning Project Directorate
Division of Project Support

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Marvin,

We appreciate the information you obtained for us on a proper avenue
to request documents from the NRC. You have helped make democracy a
little more accessible for citizens!

We request a copy of Investigation Report #2-88-003, Docket #50-160,
License #R-97.

Thanks in advance. It is a pleasure to work with you.

Sincerely,

lenn Carroll

for Georgians Against Nuclear Energy
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